
Dear Councillor

On behalf of all Coventry 
Looked after Children

We like it when you...

www.coventry.gov.uk

Make us your priority; 
ensure all the needs of 
children in care are met 
to the highest possible 
standard, just as you 
would your own child.

Be there for us, so 
we can constantly 
improve our 
outcomes.

Encourage us, 
commit to us 
to ensure we 
achieve our 
potential.

Use your position 
responsibly; use 
the power that you 
have to improve 
our lives and the 
services we use.

Please Remember
• All Councillors are corporate parents
• Ask yourself, would the local care provision be good enough for your child? 
• Promote the benefits of being a foster carer across the city 
• Where possible promote opportunities for us to access good quality training and apprenticeships

Keep us 
informed, 
about changes 
and policies 
that affect us.

Keep your promises, 
if there is something 
that has been agreed  
make sure it gets 
done, and we are 
made aware of it.

Hold Coventry City 
Council and its 
partners accountable 
for the work they do with 
us and on our behalf.

Show interest, 
get involved 
in  our events, 
meetings, 
ceremonies.

Give us the opportunity, 
to discuss and provide 
feedback on the quality 
of care & services we 
receive.

Get to know who we 
are, build relationships 
and have regular 
meetings with children 
and  young people in  
care.

Listen to us, make 
our needs a priority 
in the decisions 
made about us.

Be a good 
communicator, make 
sure all councillors 
know & understand 
their responsibilities  
as a corporate parent.

Thank you from

16-0021-C
B


